
Memo to Joe Murphy 

from Wendy Perron and Tony Carru t hers 

March 15 , 1980 

This is to inform you tl1at we have raise u t he fol lowing sums for 
the Judson Project April Residencies:

$1,600

1,,000 

375 
$2,975 

from NEA not yet received , expecting a
letter of verifica t ion any day 

from David Hurwith, Bennington student. Che c k received, 
not yet cleared. 

from Daphne Groos, Bennington alumna. Ch ec k received. 

We are expecting the following: 

$ 150 

100 

125 
375 

from Pat Birch , Bennington alumna. Not yet received, possibly 
nev er . 

from dance students' ru mmage s ale 

additional f r om Daphne Groos 

According to the agreemen t of last term, the College is committed
to matching everyth ing we raise outs i de the College up to $7,500. 
We request that th e matching money~-that is, the $2,9 75 we are sure 
of- - be de posited into the J udson account immediately . 

Please note: We are expecting that t his year's endowment from the 
Newman Fund which should come to between $1,500 and ~2 , 000, be 
channelled into the Judson account as this is Pat Woolner's wish. 
This should not be counted as money we've raised out s ide the College 
obviously not should it be considered the College' s resource for 
matching our fund-raisi ng efforts, as t his money wa s i»t~»i~j always 
earmarked for a spec i al dance pro ject. 

This situation would al so be t he case, we would assume, if we
are awarded the Callie Goldste i n Memorial Fund (abo ut $400 for 
which we are JX applying. 

cc Vanderpol 
Brown


